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September 26, 2022 

 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

 

Here are some basic needs that our new Christ in the City missionaries have made known to us as 

they settle into their new home in Northeast Philadelphia.   

 

For street ministry:  

 Rosaries to hand out to friends on the street 

 Miraculous medals to hand to friends on the street 

 Small gifts for our friends on the street: handwarmers for winter time; water bottles; crew 

socks; soft granola bars 

 

For the missionaries’ home and living needs: 

 Hymnals for our chapel 

 Office supplies (loose leaf paper, scissors, printer paper, printer ink (17A toner), colored 

pencils) 

 A vacuum 

 Books for our formation library (Catholic books or classic literature) 

 Large cushions/bean bags for the men's wing of our house 

 A donor who would be willing to fund the missionaries having milk and eggs every week 

and/or fresh produce. (Christ in the City missionaries live by Divine Providence and their 

food supply is dependent on donations.)   

 A car (sedan)  

 Christ in the City Amazon Wishlist 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3BEFSNGIFZLQX?ref_=wl_share 

 

If you are able to assist with providing any of these needs, please contact:  

 

Emma Rashilla, Philadelphia Program Director, Christ in the City  

4433 Almond Street, Philadelphia, PA 19137 

 

Phone: 402-304-3052 ~ Email: emma@christinthecity.org 

 

Yours in Christ,  

 
Meghan Cokeley 

Director 
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